



NKForum 39th Committee Meeting 3rd July 2019 Hawker Centre 7:30pm

Agenda

- 1. Apologies**
- 2. Action points from last open meeting**
- 3. Feedback on presentation to KSoc on Neighbourhood Planning.
(presentation attached)**
- 4. Update on survey response numbers and getting the message out.**
- 5. Update on Kingsgate Development**
- 6. Update on Communities Interim report (to be supplied closer to the time)**
- 7. Update on D&H & Sites interim report (to be supplied closer to the time)**
- 8. Invoice from Consultant for sign off and update on grants (attached)**
- 9. Invoices paid by Diane for consultation leaflets and posters. (invoices attached)**
- 10. Making our response to the council re: Local Plan consultation – suggestions for questions to ask at the discussion with strategic planning next week.**
- 11. AOB**
- 12. Date of next meeting WEDNESDAY 7TH AUGUST, HAWKER CENTRE, 7:30PM**

Minutes of the NKForum 39th Committee Meeting

1. **Apologies:** Marilyn Mason, Jonathan Rollason, Sarah Olney
2. **Action Points:** from last meeting were discussed.
3. **Feed back on presentation to KSoc:**
 - a. Query as to how the methodology for the Mayor's Housing target for RBK was calculated at 1364 homes/annum
 - b. As the Surrey House developer has gone straight to the PI after being refused planning approval may already indicate that RBK has lost control of planning
 - c. Concern that the NPlan would slow down planning applications – personal experience of working with communities.
 - d. Concern about the impact on the whole borough (there is none!)
4. **Consultation responses:** 566 so far arriving in dribs and drabs. Flyers have been delivered to 5000+ homes now and the neighbourhood rangers have been a great help. Just a small number of areas still need to be informed.
5. **Update on Kingsgate Development:** We had been invited and informed by Indigo Planning about the public consultation and invitation to meet with them.
6. **Communities Interim report:** Coming along well. Query regarding the area that might be required for different amenities eg the area required for a school is likely very different to that for a community hub. It was also noted that Clinical Commissioning Groups have amalgamated 6 groups across SW London. It will be important that our selection for Local Green Spaces sites are not restrictive to eg maintenance and enhancements of existing amenity. We should also reference to open space inside developments, and how important it is to encourage more green space in Canbury Ward.
7. **Update on D&H and Sites interim report:** WIP
8. **Invoice from Oneill Homer £1548** – approved by committee
9. **Invoices - Diane for Community consultations:** Approved by committee
 - a. **£185** annual policy : Event Insurance
 - b. Instant Print flyers @ 3,000 : **£119.32**
 - c. **£850** Jaggerprint leaflets: 1,000 A3 Double sided folded to A4 Colour
 - d. 1,000 Jaggerprint Double sided insert B/W:
 - e. 4@A1 weather resistant posters:
 - f. Total invoicing: £1154.32
10. **Response to Council re: LP consultation:** ongoing
11. **Date of next meeting :** 7th August 7:30pm

Attendance:

Diane Watling
David Cunningham
Howard Sheppard
Malcolm Porter
John Parrish
Katrina Lidbetter

Virtual Saphina Sharif

Address: North Kingston Forum, c/o 99 Richmond Park Road, Kingston upon Thames, KT2 6AF.

Website: <https://northkingstonforum.org>

em@il: northkingstonforum@gmail.com